
Why should Veterinary Services
consider gender in their work?

World Veterinary Day 2025

WOAH is pleased to gather representatives of the

Veterinary Services in the Asia-Pacific and relevant

partners to a gender awareness-raising webinar. 

This session will highlight why gender considerations are

essential in Veterinary Services.

Please invite your colleagues and all interested to join us!

Date

View
YouTube Livestream

Monday, 28 April 2025

12:30 Delhi
14:00 Bangkok  
16:00 Tokyo
17:00 Sydney

rr-asia.woah.org
Visit the WOAH Asia-Pacific website:

For more details on gender in Veterinary Services
Click here to access a report 

More information

https://rr-asia.woah.org/en/
https://www.youtube.com/live/fvG-O1EXdRc
https://rr-asia.woah.org/
https://rr-asia.woah.org/app/uploads/2024/07/GEDSI-Analysis-Final_for_site.pdf

